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Vic-Maui Acknowledges the Support of our Sponsors 
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Please see www.vicmaui.org/sponsors for more information and links.  
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VICTORIA TO MAUI INTERNATIONAL YACHT RACE 

Bulletin 6 – LAHAINA GREETINGS 
 

Aloha Vic-Maui Skippers & Team Social Coordinators: 
 
Congratulations on your participation in this year’s Victoria Maui International Yacht Race.  The 
Lahaina Yacht Club is looking forward to your arrival!  Please tell your supporters who plan to be in 
Maui about: 

 the free Waiting Wahine Luncheon; information and RSVP’s are online at 
http://www.vicmaui.org/waitingwahine 

 the Awards Banquet; information and tickets are online at 
http://www.vicmaui.org/awardsbanquet 

 the Lahaina area; visitor information including Preferred Accommodations, is online at 
http://www.vicmaui.org/lahaina-maui 

 
We will be sending individual emails for each boat, introducing each Skipper and Team Social 
Coordinator to the Greeting Team Leader for their boat.   
 
Please let your Team Social Coordinator know to check in at the Lahaina Yacht Club to pick up your 
information packets and LYC Temporary Membership cards, and to keep up on race updates. Your 
Greeting Team Leader will call your Team Social Coordinator soon, and will also want to meet your 
Team Social Coordinator in person in Lahaina, to finalize preparations for your boat’s Greeting 
Party.   
 
Your Greeting Team will contact your Team Social Coordinator as your boat nears the finish line.  
Your Team Social Coordinator is in turn tasked to alert the rest of your supporters, so that everyone 
can come to the dock for your Greeting Party.     
 
Your Greeting Team will be providing both food and drinks at your Greeting Party.  We will want a 
good idea of how many people will be there, whether we need to be concerned about any food 
allergies, food preferences, and also any special requests, such as celebrating a birthday, or special 
drink/food.  Hawaii’s minimum age for alcohol is 21, and we request your support with respecting 
this law.    
 
Your Greeting Team will become your new Maui friends.  For some of you, old friendships will be 
renewed as many of our Greeting Teams are reprising their roles from previous Vic-Maui races.  We 
are all looking forward to seeing you soon, and are most honored to host you on Maui! 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
Dan O’Hanlan Patti Link Bo Whitaker 
LYC Vic-Maui Event Chair Co-Head Greeter Co-Head Greeter 
lyc-chair@vicmaui.org  808-214-2868 mobile 817-223-2500 mobile 
 808-661-3311 office greetvicmaui@lyc.us  
 greetvicmaui@lyc.us 


